
David Wall
Richmond 
LD 29
My name is David Wall and I am writing in support of LD 29. I have been a resident 
of Richmond since 2003. My wife and son and I are all avid bicyclists, hikers, 
runners, and general outdoors enthusiasts. We wholeheartedly support the creation of 
the Merrymeeting Trail along the existing Lower Road corridor to allow a way for 
residents and visitors of our area to further enjoy the beautiful natural world along this
side of Merrymeeting Bay and the Kennebec River. I urge you, the members of the 
Transportation Committee, to vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 29. Thank you very much 
for your consideration of this bill.
Sincerely,
David P. Wall


